
What’s Happening Here?
 Improve Pedestrian Space   Provide Public Space Amenities

 Calm Traffic Expand Pedestrian Space

NYC DOT will implement a Shared Street on Hunter Street and 44th Road:

•	 Install advisory 5 MPH speed limit signs

•	 Install sidewalk extensions on Hunter Street, 44th Road, and Crescent Street

•	 Install new pedestrian ramps and crosswalks at Hunter Street and 44th Road

•	 Introduce street furniture such as seating areas and large planters

•	 Update curb regulations at Hunter Street to add a truck loading zone

Implementation begins August 2021
 Existing: 
 Hunter Street, QN 

 Proposed: 
 Flatiron Shared Street, MN 

For additional information about this project, contact the NYC DOT Queens Borough  
Commissioner’s Office at 212.839.2510 or visit our website: nyc.gov/dot  
To sign up for NYC DOT updates, visit: nyc.gov/dotnews

     Hunter Street and 44th Road 
      Shared Street


